Hegler, Suzanne

From: Glenn Ziemer <gziemer@suddenlink.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2016 9:24 AM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: GEAMAC support for zoning change

Attachments: planning comission Itr re coastal zoning 3 2016.docx

Planning Staff: Attached please find a letter of support for proposed zoning modification in coastal dependent zones
from the GEAMAC. —thanks — Glenn Ziemer



March 9, 2016

Humboldt County Planning Commission
3015 “H" St
Eureka, CA 95501

Reference: Interim Coastal Zoning Ordinance,

Commission Members:

The Greater Eureka Area Municipal Advisory Committee received a presentation at our
3/8/2016 meeting from Community Development Department Staff regarding the
proposed modifications to the Coastal Zoning requirements allowing interim noncoastal
dependent uses in coastal zoned properties.

The committee voted unanimously to support the proposal based on our belief that this
proposal presents to best options to utilize the currently vacant parcels and properties.

Sincerely,

Glenn Ziemer
Chair, GEAMAC



